
 
 

 

 

 
Subject: IMPORTANT: Upgrade Information - Please Read 

Hi  

As a reminder, Sharp Health Plan is upgrading its core administrative system and portals  
on January 1, 2018. For your convenience, we have recapped important information for you 
below: 

 
New Member ID Cards and Numbers 

• We have re-designed our Commercial Member ID cards to offer higher 
durability, and easier access to member cost-share and contact information. 
New ID cards will include a new Member ID number (beginning with the 
number 92). We have attached samples of the new ID cards. You can also 
view them online at sharphealthplan.com/for-providers/systemupgrade. 

 

• New ID cards will be mailed to members this month. Members should use 
their current ID cards through December 31, 2017. Beginning January 1, 2018 
they will need to use their new ID card and number when accessing care and 
filling prescriptions. 

 
• If your patient needs another new ID card, please direct them to the 

replacement ID card request form on our website at sharphealthplan.com. 
 

• Beginning January 1, your providers and their office staff must use the 

new Member ID number when submitting medical and pharmacy 
authorizations to Sharp Health Plan, and when checking eligibility 
through the provider portal and over the phone. Please help us keep 
patient service levels high during this transition by asking your providers and 
their office staff to use our automated call system when checking patient 
eligibility over the phone, and only transferring to a Customer Care 
representative if they need further assistance. 

 
Sharp Connect Provider Portal 

• We are upgrading our provider portal, making it easier to navigate and check 
eligibility and benefits online. Existing portal users will have to re-register 
beginning January 1, 2018 at sharphealthplan.com/login. 

https://www.sharphealthplan.com/contact-us/faq?section=Providers
https://www.sharphealthplan.com/login
https://www.sharphealthplan.com/login


 
 

 

 

 
 

 

• We encourage all providers to create a provider portal account as it will have 
the most up-to-date patient information. There will be resources available to 
help navigate the upgraded portal. If you have providers who would like to 
schedule a training, please contact our Provider Relations team at the 
information below. 

 
We are dedicated to making this a seamless transition. If you have questions, please review 
our FAQ at sharphealthplan.com/for-providers/systemupgrade, or contact Provider 
Relations at provider.relations@sharp.com or (858) 499-8330. We are available to assist you 
Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 
If you would like help communicating these system upgrades to your providers and their 

office staff, please let us know. We’re happy to assist you in developing materials. 
 

Thank you for your support during this transition. 

Warm regards, 

 

 
Cary B. Shames, DO, CHCQM, FABQAURP 
VP, Chief Medical Officer 

https://www.sharphealthplan.com/contact-us/faq?section=Providers
mailto:provider.relations@sharp.com
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